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The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA) requires universities participating in 
federal student aid programs to make certain disclosures to enrolled and prospective students, 
parents, employees, and the public. Specific information on consumer and safety information can 
be found on the University website.  Annually students are notified via their official NSU Email 
of the availability of consumer information and where it can be found.  Respective Departments 
are responsible for maintaining and housing the required reporting requirements.  Students who 
may have questions, need copies of any reports or general questions about the university can 
contact Vice President for The Student Experience, Reatha Cox, (318) 357-5285, 
http://studentaffairs.nsula.edu/.     
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